
3150 GARDEN GROVE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 3150 

 

BOARD POLICY 

 

 

Community Use of School Food Services Facilities 

 

The use of school food services facilities may be approved on a limited basis as a 

community service.  It is not the intent of the Board of Education to compete with local 

restaurants. 

 

Use of school food services facilities shall not interfere with the normal operation of the 

school program. 

 

All expenses of providing the meal, including food, supplies, utilities, and salaries, shall 

be included in the meal charge.  Meal charges shall be in addition to rental fees assessed 

for use of school facilities by the organization. 

 

Kitchen use for regular PTSA meetings may be allowed if supervision and 

responsibility are accepted by the school principal and approved by the superintendent 

or the designated representatives.  However, at no time other than regular PTSA 

meetings or school functions is a kitchen to be opened for use by other than the food 

service worker of the school, or a qualified person appointed in place of the food 

service worker. 
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